
This is Mrs Starbuck…I just wanted to
let you know that as he is not able to deliver a 
service at school this week, Reverend Alex has left a 
message on the Worship page of the website for you 
all. He also reads out some lovely prayers
written by Year 4 – well he reads 3 out of 4 of them….


















